Dear Mr. Michael Green,

Thank you so much for selecting me to receive the Woodland High School Trust Fund Scholarship. I am sure that there were many well qualified applicants and I would like to thank you sincerely for selecting me.

As I head into college I look back and see the years I spent hard at work in high school finally paying off. And although the content of what I have learned in those many classes may be of little importance to my future professors the lessons I have learned about hard work, dedication, and perseverance will certainly be something they can not dismiss. I have worked hard to get to college and I do not plan to stop now because the race is not yet won. In the coming years I will be able to look back on my high school and smile with pride knowing they have done everything possible to prepare me for whatever I might encounter in my years of secondary education.

Your contribution to my education is much appreciated in these times of financial need. Having little money myself and having the people I am dependant on being unemployed I was left wondering how I would pay for school. Your contribution of \$250 is much appreciated and will certainly help with funding.

Once again I can not thank you enough. I just can not convey how very thankful I am for your selecting me for the Woodland High School Trust Fund Scholarship. The money is very much appreciated and will be put to good use in my schooling.

AUG 2 6 2010

WOODLAND SCHOOL DISTRICT

Sincerely,

Max Essiq

Andrew Maxwell Essig